
^ 

\ 4 ̂ i^^3 ' ^ ^ " ^ ^ 2855 Drummond Road 
^^^^^ Shaker Heights, OH 44120 

January 6, 2016 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I understand that Ohio's clean energy standards have been frozen. Please oppose an 
indefinite freeze of those standards. 

I would also like to ask you to work with the Ohio General Assembly to come up with 
legislation that supports a varied and reliable mix of electricity, so that we can get away 
from the ill effects of coal. It may be cheaper money-wise, but the toll it takes on our 
health is unacceptable. On that ViOtQ, please deny the rate increase that locks consumers 
into buying from Ohio's oldest and dirtiest coal plants. 

We must work toward clean air and water... basic essentials to all life. We have many 
creative minds in this state. Please put them to work to brainstorm solutions. Then call 
on the average Joes in Ohio to help where we can. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Sincerely, 

Shirley Carpenter 
Cc Governor John Kasich 
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Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

Re: Case numbers 14-1297-EL-SSO, 14-1693-EL-SSQ 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing to request that you deny the rate increase recently requested by Duke 
Energy, AEP, and First Energy to offload the expense of maintaining their outdated 
coal plants onto consumers. Granting such a request does not benefit the people of 
Ohio, but rather shareholders and stakeholders vî ho are attempting to delay seeking 
newer, more efficient, and environmentally friendly sources of renewable energy in 
order to cut costs. Reducing our dependence on such outdated energy sources is the 
only way forward if we want to keep Ohio healthy. 

Thank you for considering my request. 

^ ^ ^ ^ 

Rebecca Spagnuolo 
2831WeybridgeRd 
Shaker Heights, OH 44120 
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